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Manuscript: “A systematic review of yttrium-90 radioembolization for unresectable 

hepatic metastases of breast cancer” 

The study author did not consult a statistician during the production stage of the 

manuscript. The study reports cumulatively data from previously published peer-

reviewed manuscripts. A meta-analysis was not performed and a descriptive data 

presentation is presented in the manuscript. As such consultation with a biostatistician 

was not deemed to be necessary. 

Yours sincerely, 

Michael Feretis 

 


